’ OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE
ENGINEER HIGHWAY DIVISION

BADIN
NO.TC/G-55/ 73 12013

Dated: l a\ - 05 -2013.

To

"y
The Deputy Director ( Enf-I)
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory
Authority , Government of Sindh
Karachi .

SUBJECT: NIT NO.TC/G-55/340 /2013 DATED 08.03.2013 .
Reference : Your office letter No. Dir(Eng-1)/1003 /SPPRA/3-11(BDN)/12-13/5344
Dated 14th May 2013

In response to your letter No. under reference , it Is
submitted that the work at sv.#. 6 of above NIT lLe * Construction of road
from Badin Sujawal road to village Jaro Mallah mile 0/0-0/4" were
remained un-responded on all the dates mentioned in the NIT.

This is for favour of your kind information .
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Copy F.W.Cs to the Superintending Engineer, Works and
Services Badin for favour of kind information .
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